
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Regular Business Meeting 

Monday, December 5, 2022 
 
Chairman Welka called the regular business meeting of the Board of Supervisors to 
order at 6:00 p.m. following the pledge of allegiance.  Supervisors Davis, Lee, and 
Welka were present, as were Solicitor Wachter, Zoning Administrator Cass, Engineer 
Jonas, Secretary Vallimont and thirteen interested persons.  
 
Motion by Lee, second by Davis, to approve the November 21, 2022 minutes as 
presented. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Davis, second by Lee, to approve the November 2022 expenses. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Lee, second by Davis, to approve the proposed 2023 Budget and the 
advertise for adoption at a special meeting December 27, 2022 @ 9:00 a.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Motion by Davis, second by Lee, to approve the subdivision plan for Michael & Linda 
McLaughlin, parcel #40-026-103.0-052.00, zoned RR. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Solicitor Wachter reported the firm has filed the preliminary objections for the 
Ponderosa Drive complaint. 
 
Engineer Jonas reported that a speed study is currently being conducted on Hamot Road 
where the reduced speed limit just went into effect. 
 
Supervisor Lee thanked everyone for coming and wished everyone a Merry Christmas. 
Supervisor Davis reiterated that the budget meeting is indeed a special meeting. 
Supervisor Welka stated that the road crew is trimming tree limbs. 
 
Ed Tropper read a prepared statement regarding STR.  Karen Shaner inquired about 
commercial trucks in their neighborhood.  Joe Kuzma inquired about the date for the 
annual auditors meeting. 
 
With no further business to come before the Board, motion by Lee, second by Davis, to 
adjourn the meeting at 6:12 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
 
Lisa A. Vallimont, Secretary 
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